Class 2
Summer 1 2024 
Can you believe that we are in the final term of 2023-2024. This year has flown by with lots of interesting topics, visits and activities, and the best bit is is that its not over yet! This term the children will be immersing themselves in our final topic The Seaside, this half term the children will focus on the Geography element of the topic, and move onto the History next half term.  

Reading at Home
Please can you ensure that you try and listen to your child read at home on a daily basis, the difference this can make to a child’s progress is incredible and the support is greatly appreciated. Please use the child’s reading record to make a note of the work you are doing at home.

Healthy Snacks 
It would be greatly appreciated if you could provide your child with a healthy snack for break time e.g. fruit, crackers, vegetable sticks to help support our healthy eating policy. All EYFS/KS1 children are provided with a piece of fruit for their afternoon snack. As the warmer weather approaches us (fingers crossed) children’s water bottles may be filled up at school if they have been drinking lots. Please don’t worry if your child’s bottle looks full again we could have filled it up not long before the end of the day! We will ensure all children are drinking plenty.

Personal Belongings 
As the weather starts to become warmer children will start to remove their cardigans and jumpers, so can you please ensure that they are clearly labelled with their name. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]PE 
Class 2 will have their PE days on Tuesday And Thursday, children are to wear PE kit in line with the school uniform policy,

Diary Dates 
24th April Tempest Photos
26th April Science Day 
6th May  Bank Holiday , school closed for staff and pupils 
9th Dog’s Trust Workshops 
17th May Circus Skills Workshop 
